January 20, 2006

Mr. Marvin Webster

Environmental Corporation of America
1375 Union Hill Industrial Court

Suite A

Alpharetta, Georgia 30004

Dear Marvin:

I would like thank you and Environmental Corporation of America (ECA) for the excellent
service you have provided SBA Network Services over the past several years in the Carolinas.
Your staff has completed more than 100 environmental, geotechnical, NEPA, and cultural
resource (SHPO) reports in North and South Carolina for SBA.

I can count on ECA to deliver on time, accurate results and to keep me informed of project
developments as they occur. For tracking purposes, ECA provides weekly status reports so that
we know exactly where our projects are at all times. Your weekly tracker comes like clockwork
and I can’t ever recall having to ask you all for this.

Your relationships with the SHPOs, Native American Tribes, and other regulatory officials in the
geographic areas in which you have performed work have been a great asset to SBA. Thank you
and keep up the good work!

Best Regards,
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Territory Manager “*Mid Atlantic
SBA Network Services, Inc.
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